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If it sounds too amazing for you to be 
able to TRIPLE your reading speed in 
just THREE minutes, then let me just re-
calibrate your expectations.

First of all, it is very easy to 
increase your reading speed and in this 
very special micro-report I will be 
sharing with you JUST ONE of the many 
ways you can do just that.

And it should take just about 3 minutes 
to explain.

The reason why you might be sceptical at 
this stage that it might be possible for 
you or even at all for anyone is 
because… 

…well its because you have been taught 
to read SLOW.
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Yes that’s right.

The the reason you are exploring ways to 
read faster (presumably because you have 
got so much to read and struggle to get 
through it) is because the education 
system gave you under-developed reading 
skills.

You have been programmed and conditioned 
to use your eyes in a way that actually 
SLOWS you down.

It’s like they put you in a car, taught 
you to drive, BUT didn’t tell you that 
a) the handbrake existed and b) that YOU 
could choose to release it and take off 
at a much faster speed.

Don’t feel too bad about it, because 
there are millions and millions of 
people just like you who are in the same 
boat. 

Oh and another thing…

They didn't do it intentionally - your 
teachers at school just taught you what 
they were taught… not realising there 
was a better and more effective way.

So how can you triple your reading speed 
in such a short space of time?

Well it’s quite simple.

Are you ready for this?

Here goes…

Instead of reading one word at a time, 
read three.

Yup that’s it.

Let me explain.
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When you read, the chances are that your 
eye moves across the page looking at one 
word at a time.

So if a sentence looks like this on the 
page:

Here is a sample sentence for 
you to read. 

The words will be processed in your 
brain one after the other like this if 
you follow a “conventional” reading 
approach:

Here 

is 

a 

sample 

sentence 

for 

you 

to 

read 
For you to read each word, you eye has 
to focus on that word on the page.  

�3



© Copyright Michael Tipper 2017 All Rights Reserved  

Then to read the next word, the eye 
tracks along to the right until it stops 
to focus on whatever that word is.

And so this repeats for each word along 
the line.

And of course at the end of the line 
your eye will track back to the first 
word at the beginning of the next line.

So if you were to track the movement of 
your eyes, you would see a series of 
jumps across the page.

Every jump lands on a word.

For your brain to recognise and 
understand that word, the eye 
momentarily has to be completely still 
before it jumps to the next word. This 
of course takes a small amount of time

And the way you were taught at school 
was to read one word at a time.

So 1 Jump = 1 Word

And in our example where the sentence 
had 9 words, that is 9 jumps.

However…

Here’s the thing.

It’s not your eye that does the reading, 
it is your brain.  The eye is merely the 
camera that projects information into 
the brain.

I am sure you don’t need me to tell you 
that the brain is a very powerful 
mechanism.

It can do some amazing things…
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And importantly for you in this report, 
it is capable of recognising and 
understanding more than one word at a 
time in a single jump.

So if we go back to our sentence again:

Here is a sample sentence for 
you to read. 

If you were to read three words at a 
time, they would be processed in your 
brain like this:

Jump 1 - Here is a 

Jump 2 - sample sentence for 

Jump 3 - you to read 
Each jump would take in the three word 
groupings each time.

So now 1 Jump = 3 Words

With 9 words in this sentence, we can 
read it in 3 jumps (and not 9 as 
before).

Each jump will still take the same 
amount of time which is why just by 
doing this, your reading speed has 
tripled.

If you do a word count of this report up 
to this point it is about 800 words.  
With an average (untrained) reading 
speed of 260 words a minute (based on my 
experience of teaching this to thousands 
of people), you would have learnt this 
in approximately 3 minutes.

�5



© Copyright Michael Tipper 2017 All Rights Reserved  

So in order to TRIPLE your reading 
speed, simply read three words at a time 
rather than just 1.

I have proven this many times with 
audiences across the world and they are 
always amazed how they can easily go 
from 1 word at a time to 3 or more words 
at a time AND STILL understand what they 
have read.

This does take a bit of practice to get 
used to and it may feel a bit awkward 
and uncomfortable at first.

Remember you are trying to change 
something that you have probably been 
doing one way since you were about 5 
years old.

You will feel a bit of resistance as 
your brain adapts to the new way of 
doing things.

However because of something called 
Neuroplasticity (the ability of the 
brain to change and adapt to new 
stimulus - i.e. its ability to LEARN) 
your brain can do this.

My practice recommendation is for you to 
try this technique out on a book you 
have either read before or one that 
isn't important for you to digest (a 
trashy piece of pulp fiction is ideal).

Set a timer for 5 minutes and practice 
reading in 3 word chunks.

Initially focus just on the mechanics of 
getting your eyes to chunk the text into 
three word groupings.

Don’t worry too much if you don’t 
understand what you read initially at 
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this stage - your brain will need t bit 
of time to adapt.

Do this every day for 21 days and at the 
end of that time your brain will have 
adjusted to this new way.

If you can increase the time to 10 
minutes in the second week of practice 
and then 15 minutes in the final week of 
practice, all the better.

Then you can start using it in your 
normal reading.

Now this is just one of a range of 
techniques to help make you an even more 
effective reader but in my book, this 
will have the most initial impact on 
your reading speed.

Try this out and let me know how you get 
on.

If you have any questions, do e mail me 
using the address at the end of the 
report - I will answer your questions 
personally.

If you’d like to get ideas, tweaks, case 
studies, real life examples, reports and 

insights on the latest cutting edge personal 
development techniques I have tried, tested 

and taught every single month, then 
subscribe to my Private Newsletter today. 

Speak soon
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You can’t sell, give away, copy or distribute this report 
without my express permission.  You can’t copy the content 
or images either.  If you need to get in touch with me, you 
can e mail me at michaeltipper.private@googlemail.com 

www.MichaelTipper.com
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